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IMPORTANT COMMUNITY MEETING

The Horn of Africa Peace and Development Center (HAPDC) is pleased to
announce a community meeting to discuss the war in Somalia and the
overall situation in the region. As the war in Somalia spirals out of control,
the need for a serious but civil discussion on the situation from different
perspectives and find a way out cannot be overemphasized. HAPDC is a
non-profit, non-partisan organization dedicated to peace, justice, and
development for all the people of the region. It is an organization
comprising of individuals from all the countries of the region. For more
information, please visit us at www.hafrica.com.

Keynote Speaker: Ambassador David Shinn, former US
Ambassador to Ethiopia

Other Panelists include Dr. Ali Bahar, an independent

Somali researcher based in Houston, Texas.

Where: Radisson Hotel
1241 W. Mockingbird Lane (Mockingbird and I-35)
Dallas, Texas 75247
(214) 640-9210
When: June 3, 2007
4:00pm - 7:00pm

We request a donation of $10-$20 to cover expenses.

Seating is limited, so please RSVP to contact@hafrica.com to reserve your
seat or contact the following representatives:

Yussuf Kalib (214) 636-1920

Kidane Alemayehu (813) 312-1502
Semere Habtemariam (972) 333-2887
Harun Musa (972) 821-9817



